


Extensor staff under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, to ‘protect the privacy of natural persons, 
including that of deceased natural persons…’ 
 
You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation by the Ombudsman 
about this response. Information about this is available at either www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ 
publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information removed. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
 




